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BULLETIN #30: 
Weekend Ramp Realignment at 
Highway 7 Interchange

LINK427 will be performing a weekend closure of the on-ramp from Highway 7 westbound to Highway 
427 southbound. The closure will facilitate the realignment of the ramp to better integrate with the 
Highway 427 Expansion.

Motorists will not have access to the on-ramp from 9:00 PM on Friday October 16 until 5:00 AM on 
Monday October 19. Signed detour routes will be posted to help drivers travelling westbound on 
Highway 7 access Highway 427 southbound from an alternate location. 

The on-ramp from Highway 7 eastbound to Highway 427 southbound will remain open.

Weekend Closure Time and Location
9:00 PM on Friday, October 16, 2020 until 5:00 AM on Monday, October 19, 2020

Map showing the location of the on-ramp closure from Highway 7 westbound to Highway 427 
southbound.

Please visit our project website at www.427expansion.ca for more information. 

Contact Us
Questions and comments can be provided by phone, mail, e-mail or online to:

LINK427
1 Royal Gate Blvd., Suite G
Woodbridge, ON L4L 8Z7
ask@427expansion.ca | 1-888-352-8085

What is the Highway 427 Expansion Project?

The Highway 427 Expansion project will extend the highway 6.6 km, from Highway 7 to Major 
Mackenzie Drive and widen the existing highway to 8 lanes between Finch Avenue and Highway 7.

Who is LINK427?

LINK427 is the consortium selected by the Ministry of Transportation (MTO) and Infrastructure 
Ontario (IO) to design, build, finance, and maintain the Highway 427 widening and extension.

Des renseignements sont disponibles en français en composant 1-888-595-3152.
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